CAU professors visiting our laboratory

Prof. Han Donghai and Prof. Chen Binqi, China Agriculture Univesity are visiting
our laboratory on July 16 and July 22 respectively. Prof. Han is working on fruit
grading systems and non-destructive inspection (they started studying on THz
technologies with Capital Normal Univ., Beijing), while Prof. Chen is an expert of
machine vision. I wish all our members communicate with them and exchange

your activities.
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